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Vision Zero Pedestrian and Bicycle
Count Program

TIP Amendment Purpose:

Anne Arundel County is establishing a counting program for
pedestrians and bicyclists.

Anne Arundel County adopted Vision Zero by Executive Order in
2022.

To implement the action plan, the County is purchasing
permanent and portable units to count pedestrians and bicyclists
at intersections where trails cross roads with higher volumes of
vehicular traffic.

The counters can also be used to identify changes in volumes of
pedestrian and bicycle use after a facility has been installed to
determine if countermeasures are necessary to prevent crashes
involving pedestrians and bicyclists.
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Vision Zero Pedestrian and Bicycle
Count Program

Scope:
e $75,000 Total
o (S§67,500 Federal, $7,500 Local Match)
* Purchase Permanent Counters
* Purchase Portable Counters
* County will install and maintain
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Vision Zero Pedestrian and Bicycle
Count Program

Locations:

* Permanent - Key Trail Crossings (B&A Trail
at Robinson Road, WB&A Trail at Piney
Orchard Parkway, etc.)

* Portable — Pre & Post Construction, Areas of
Concern
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Vision Zero Pedestrian and Bicycle
Count Program

Schedule:
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Award: 12/1/23
NEPA: Approved 4/17/24

MOU: Pending TIP Amendment Approval

ROW: n/a
Procurement: Winter 24/25
Installation: Spring 25
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For More Information

Brian Ulrich | Planning Administrator
410-222-7440 | trulri44@aacounty.org




